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Paris, 1 Sertember 1988

Dear Colleague,

I confirm that the first full meeting of the Committee for the Study of
Economic .and Monetary Union will be held in Basle at 2.00 p.m. on 13
September 1988. :

I propose that the meeting should be devoted to a discussion both of

the Werner report, its follow up, and subsequent developments: and of the
future work programme of the Committee. As a basis for the discussion on
the first topic, I attach a paper " The Werner Report Revisited".

I also attach a framework paper which is designed to give a concise but
tentative overall view of the main questions and issues the Committee
will examine over the ccming months. I dc not think that it would be
usefull to discuss this paper in detail at this stage but together with
the discussion of the Werner Report, it should provide a useful background
for a discussion on our work programme and working methods. -

Yours sincgrely,

Dr G.D. BAER

Assistant Manager

Monetary and Economic Department
Bank for International Settlements
BP 2258
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